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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
           NEWSLETTER – 13.01.23

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                           E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
 Dates for Your Diary
18th Jan

Church

25th Jan 

Church
1st Feb


Church

8th Feb


Church

15th Feb

Church

17th Feb 

School Closes for Half Term 
27th Feb 

School Reopens
1st March

Church

8th March

Church

15th March

Church
22nd March

Church
29th March

Church, Easter Service
31st March
School Closes for Easter Holidays

17th April
School Reopens

1st May
 
School Closed Bank Holiday
8th May

School Closed Bank Holiday

25thMay 
School Closes for Half Term Holidays & PD Days
8th June

School Reopens

21st July
School Closes for Summer Holidays

4th Sept

School Reopens

27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays
6th Nov


School Reopens

19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays
3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
Mrs Bull

Today we say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Bull who leaves us today to start her maternity leave.  We wish Mrs Bull and baby well and look forward to her returning before the end of the Summer term. We would also like to take this opportunity to welcome Miss Smith who will be covering Mrs Bull’s maternity leave from Monday. 

Park Run for Kids

A flyer has been emailed out today with information about Park Run for Kids which is a free activity available in Hartlepool
IMPORTANT REMINDER - Parking!
Unfortunately, we have received complaints, including photographs, from local residents, regarding parents/carers parking on Stokesley Road and Crawford Street whilst dropping off and picking up pupils at the beginning and the end of the day. These photos clearly show cars parked on double yellow lines, blocking pavements, residents’ drives and on grass verges, which are consequently churned up and damaged due to this. Concerns for the safety of pedestrians has also been expressed as they cannot walk on pavements with prams/buggies or cross the roads safely due to the number of illegally parked cars. The parking enforcement team have spoken to school and asked that we remind you to park legally and considerately. They have also confirmed that they will be patrolling the area in the coming weeks to target those committing parking offences
We would politely request that parents please walk whenever possible or park legally and considerately when dropping off or picking up pupils from school. 
Wellbeing
Please take a look at the Newsletter from Alliance which has been emailed out today. This focuses on help and support for parents and carers regarding mental health issues. Further Alliance Newsletters will be emailed each term.
This week, in school, we held an assembly on “Speak out, Stay Safe”.  This refers to an online safeguarding programme for children aged 5 to 11 years which helps children understand:
· abuse in all its forms 
· how to recognise signs of abuse
· that abuse is never a child’s fault
· that they have the right to be safe
More information on this topic can be found on the NSPCC website.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








